Quorum Notice
For
Planning Board
October 3, 2018 at 2:00PM
At the Allenstown Town Office
A quorum of Planning Board Members will be getting together at 2PM at the town office upstairs to review and clean up records and boxes of records.  No business is planned and no minutes will be taken as no meeting will be taking place.  Public is welcome to attend.
[bookmark: _GoBack]

